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Tax News 
 
 
Dear reader, 
 
We always make an effort to serve our clients as speedily as possible and to your complete satisfaction. 
With our client information we would like to deliver to you promptly the most important changes in the tax 
laws. If you inform us of your e-mail address, then you will receive the client information immediately after 
its compilation. 
 
You can also visit our website: 
 

www.kanzlei-fahn.de 
 
In addition to a short presentation of our firm, we have provided valuable tax-related information for you. 
Please feel free to download the client information of the past months at any time. Furthermore, in the 
section “Customer Service” you can print out various lists and further useful information. Just click on 
“Lists to print“; there you have a compilation of the information only available to you and our clients. If you 
click on one of these lists, only you as authorized persons will be able to access the information with the 
 

user name:   Fahn 
and the password:  ihrpartner 

 
So that you do not always have to repeat this input, you can store user name and password by putting a 
tick in the designated box. The information provided on this website is constantly augmented and updated 
by us. 
 
And now, enjoy our website! 
 
Robert Fahn 
Chartered Accountant 
Tax Consultant 

 

mailto:kanzlei@kanzlei-fahn.de

